

THE REDLANDS AREA Democratic Club DEMOCRATIC VOICE

Redlands Area Democrats, there's a lot going on in our home communities of Redlands, Highland, and Loma Linda.

Keep an eye on our weekly #CallToAction opportunities on Facebook, Instagram, and Post.news, as well as on our website:



https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/action.

We will be re-starting them in February.

Welcome to 2023!!

#GETINVOLVED

Check out the City Council meetings and minutes in the three cities:

https://www.cityofredlands.org/city-council

https://www.cityofhighland.org/169/City-Council

https://www.lomalinda-ca.gov/our_city/board__city_council/city_council

RADC December Meeting Summary

In December, we met together (face-to-face!) in Sylvan Park to celebrate the holidays and all that we have done over the course of a very busy 2022. We did not flip the district currently occupied by Jay Obernolte, but we will be working hard over 2023 and 2024 to make sure this happens. There will be lots to do, both here in our community and with our representatives in Washington (especially with the Republicans in charge in the House).

> January 2023 RADC General Meeting will take place in Sylvan Park on Saturday, January 21, at 11 am. Mayor Eddie Tejeda will join us to provide us with an update and hear from us.

2022 ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Social Media

Tremendously increased our social media presence and posted more than most Democratic organizations in the IE

Strategically used our RADC accounts on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram + added Post.News

Membership

Created new membership renewal process

Completed RADC Brochure updates

Grew our membership to 170

Outreach

Texted over 70,000 Democrats in San Bernardino County

Helped to draw the new District 3 map in Redlands and worked to elect Mario Saucedo onto the City Council (our former Vice President)

Attended the Council of Clubs meeting through the SBCD Central Committee

Several of our members are candidates for ADEM

Fundraising/Events

Raised \$5,000 for congressional candidate Derek Marshall

Fundraised for Redlands City Council candidate Mario Saucedo

Held a ballot party at Sylvan Park

Held a Holiday Party at Sylvan Park

Attended a private tour at the Museum of Redlands

GOTV

Canvassed, phonebanked, and postcarded for several candidates

Registered voters at Crafton Hills for National Voter Registration Day

Mailed 700 slate cards in Redlands

Community

Were out in the community for the Redlands Bicycle Classic, Juneteenth, and the Fourth of July

Helped Safe Redlands Schools at school board meetings

Purchased a RADC Pop-up tent and large banner

Climate

Promoted Accelerate Neighborhood Climate Action (ANCA)-Redlands to encourage climate responsibility locally

Congratulations and thank you, #RedlandsDems!

Social Media Update

In light of all that has been going on with Twitter under the leadership of Elon Musk, #RedlandsDems cancelled our Twitter account in December and joined the beta site for Post.News. This platform appears to be stable, with responsible and responsive owners and managers, and we are looking forward to the public launch, which should be coming soon.

So, check us out on Post.News! We are Redlands Dems @RADCintheIE.



Local Alert



Local anti-LGBTQIA+ members of our community, along with outside hate groups, continue to focus their sights on Redlands. Proud Boys (who are not necessarily from Redlands) are continuing to tag, via stickers, sites around our city; they are also specifically targeting Safe Redlands Schools, which has been speaking up for our students and teachers and the wellbeing of our community as a whole. Please review the upcoming schedule of Redlands Unified School District Board meetings over the next year, and try to attend at least one: https://www.redlandsusd.net/board.

Also, review the upcoming Redlands City Council meeting schedule over the next year, and try to attend at least one a quarter, either in-person or virtually. If necessary, be prepared to speak up if the Proud Boys, etc., show up: https://www.cityofredlands.org/meeting-agendas-minutes
This is our community and our city. We need to stand up peacefully and vigorously against these hate groups and the hate- and fear-based lies being spread by a very small group of individuals from our community.

RADC Committees to consider volunteering for:

Voter Registration/GOTV - Frank Garcia: fgarcia282@msn.com

Membership - Rhonda Stanton: membership@redlandsareademocrats.org

Communications - Tracy Wise: communications@redlandsareademocrats.org

Community Outreach - VACANT: info@redlandsareademocrats.org

Candidate/Campaign Coordinator - VACANT

Program - Ana McNaughton: anamcnaughton@gmail.com

Legislation - Lorraine Enriquez: president@redlandsareademocrats.org



Check out our calendar for upcoming events that you can volunteer for to support RADC!

We also have opportunities to coordinate RADC's activities with open positions for: Vice President, Fundraising, Campaign

Coordinator, and Events.

CONTACT: president@redlandsareademocrats.org



Keep in touch with RADC on social media:

FACEBOOK: Redlands Area Democratic Club @redlandsdems

INSTAGRAM: redlandsareademocrats

TWITTER: RedlandsAreaDemocrats @RedlandsDems

+ our WEBSITE (and CALENDAR):

https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/

The Redlands Area Democratic Voice is brought to you by the Newsletter Team of the Redlands Area Democratic Club

The Redlands Area Democratic Club is a group of dedicated Democrats who have joined together to foster the ideals and principles of the Democratic Party. We encourage Democratic Party activity in and around Redlands, Loma Linda, Mentone, and Highland.

Our most important role is to educate, empower, and mobilize voters, in order to elect more Democrats to public office.

We meet at 11 am on the 3rd Saturday of the month via Zoom.

Please check out our website for a calendar of events, calls-to-action, and club business: https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/
If you like what you see, we would love for you to become a member!